
ITEM 9 - Information
January 28, 2009

Status Report on the Federal Transportation Stimulus Package
and Briefing on Proposed Criteria and Process For Prioritizing

Stimulus-related Transportation Projects 

Staff
Recommendation: 

• Receive briefing by the TPB
representatives from the FHWA and FTA
on the status to date of the federal
transportation stimulus package.  

• Receive briefing on responses to the
December 17 directions regarding the
prioritization of stimulus-related
transportation projects in the Washington
region.

Issues: None

Background: At the December 17 meeting, the TPB
directed the Steering Committee to propose
criteria for prioritizing federal
stimulus-related transportation projects in
the Washington region, as well as the best
structure and process for TPB to influence
stimulus-related transportation funding.  In
addition, the Scenario Task Force was
directed to report back to the TPB with a
prioritized list of new major regional
transportation projects to be considered,
circumstances permitting. 


















